AMADOR COUNTY
POINT-IN-TIME

HOMELESS COUNT
JANUARY 24, 2024

ATCAA is looking for volunteers who are willing to help
with this year’s Point In Time Count (PIT)/Census to
determine the number of unsheltered homeless in our

community. The data collected from the PIT Count
helps enhance strategies for preventing and ending
homelessness and also affects future funding.

EVERYONE CO NTS, NO ATT‘ER WFIERE THEY LIVE
If you are mterest in helpmg with the count,
you MUST attende ourZOOM training session:

January 19th @t 1:00pm
Limited stipends ( co:npeqsatmn) may be available to volunteers.

Scan or visit: https //www.atcaa.org/pit-count
for informati oﬁn Zoom meeting login and maRerlals

Contact: Lesley Mace ATCAA
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